
 

 

“Building a Culture of Achievement and Celebration” 

 

Dear Montgomery Preparatory Academy Parents and Community, 

As principal of Montgomery Preparatory Academy, it is my pleasure to welcome everyone back 

for a great school year. I am excited to have ALL students back in our classrooms and hallways 

filling them up with energy and enthusiasm for learning. It is our mission that every child feels 

welcomed, connected, and a part of our Montgomery Preparatory Academy family. 

Additionally, we strive to challenge each student to grow in his or her academic abilities.  

At Montgomery Preparatory Academy, the teachers spend hours planning and creating 

classroom activities to engage students in learning. Our teachers utilize researched-based best 

practices and analyze academic data to determine current skill levels and set goals for growth 

and improvement.  

I am honored to serve as the principal of Montgomery Preparatory Academy. It is truly a 

privilege to be a part of a community where parents, teachers and students care for each other 

and strive to build positive relationships that support academic and social growth. If you have 

questions, please feel free to contact me at 937-991-2900.  

I look forward to seeing everyone soon! Go Mustangs! 

Sincerely, 

 
Emory Wyckoff, School Principal 
School Phone: 937-991-2900 
Direct Phone: 616-430-3069 
ewyckoff@montgomeryprep.org 
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